
 
 
 

          
 
Joey Canyon and I have known each other since 2011, when we met to discuss 
his TV show “The Joey Canyon Show” at RFD-TV where I was SVP in charge of 
programming and acquisitions. Joey’s show idea was fantastic, and the quality 
so well done, that I was excited about adding the show to the line-up on RFD-TV 
that I included it to the prime-time line-up on Friday nights. His vision to create a 
full-time network has me excited to be working with him again as President of 
Canyon Star Network. This has been a dream and vision of Joey’s for years, and I 
have felt strongly that this network will draw lots of viewers wanting 
wholesome quality family lifestyle programming in the Americana culture and 
beyond. This type of programming is sadly lacking in our country and needs to 
be explored and expanded upon. Canyon Star Network will have great quality 
programming that keeps the viewer coming back for more. I am so excited to 
help lead the stellar management of Canyon Star Network and grow it into a 
house-hold name across America and beyond.  
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